
I urge Guelph City Council to follow the City of Waterloo's (and York Region and the Town of Aurora) 
lead by introducing and approving a motion against Bill 23.  This Bill is an insult to the people of 
Ontario.  Cities must send a strong message to Queen's Park.  We are not fooled by the so-called 
"intent" to "build more houses faster" of this Bill. 
 
Tanya Gevaert 


